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1313 Sherman Street, Room 215 
Denver, Colorado 80203 

  

May 03, 2016 

 

Tom Brubaker 

Valco, Inc. 

9296 Windhaven Dr. 

Parker, CO  80134 

 

Re: Approval of Administrative Revision, Revision No. AD-01, Rocky Ford East Pit, Permit 

No. M-1977-560  

 

Dear Mr. Brubaker: 

 

On May 03, 2016, the Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety (Division) approved Administrative 

Revision No. AD-01, addressing the following:  

 

 Correct permit acreage from 189.20 acres to 179.16 acres 

 

This is not an acreage reduction, but a correction to the acreage that was added to the Division’s permit 

system after approval of Amendment No. 1 (Revision No. AM-01) in 1995. The actual permit acreage 

on the ground does not change with this revision. Please refer to the Division’s Inspection Report for 

01/13/2016 and the response received from Environment, Inc. on 04/26/2016 for a more detailed 

explanation of the permit acreage correction. 

 

The terms of the Administrative Revision No. 1 approved by the Division are hereby incorporated into 

Permit No. M-1977-560. All other conditions and requirements of Permit No. M-1977-560 remain in 

full force and effect. 

 

If you need additional information, please contact me by telephone at 303-866-3567, ext. 8129, or by 

email at amy.eschberger@state.co.us. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Amy Eschberger 

Environmental Protection Specialist 
 
CC:  Steven L. O’Brian 

  Environment, Inc. 

  7985 Vance Dr., Suite 205A 

  Arvada, CO 80003 

   

  Wally Erickson, DRMS 
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